



LADIES' BIBLE STUDY

Begins September 9th at 10:00 am

WOMEN'S BSF
TUESDAY'S AT 6:30 PM

Begins Sept. 9th

<u>Welcome Visitors</u>: Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs. Place them in the offering boxes.

<u>AWANA:</u> Our AWANA year will kick off with a Carnival this Wednesday, September 10th at 6:30pm. You are encouraged to pre-register your child on our website, www.jamestowntbc.org under the Children's Ministry Tab, or scan the QR code at the right. You can also register in person on Wednesday.

<u>Prayer meetings:</u> There are several opportunities to join in prayer at TBC: Wednesday evening prayer meets at 7:00 pm; Sunday morning prayer meets at 8:15 am in Room 101; Elders and Deacons are available after each service to pray with you should you desire private prayer.

<u>Memorial Service</u>: A Memorial Service will be held on Saturday, September 13th at 11:00 am at the Calvary Cemetery for unborn children. All are welcome to attend. For more information, contact Dianne Satrom at 701-320-1946.

<u>Grieving the Loss of a Spouse:</u> This 2 hour seminar will be held at TBC on Sunday, September 14th at 2:00 pm for anyone grieving a spouse's death. The seminar features a video with practical, encouraging advice from counselors, pastors, and widowed men and women, followed by a small group sharing time. For more information, contact Pastor Brian. Please invite others who may benefit from this seminar.

<u>Grief Share:</u> A Grief Support Group will be starting at TBC on Monday, September 22nd at 7:00 pm. At this 13 week group, you will receive valuable guidance and tips leading you to relief, comfort and peace of mind. For more information, go to their website, griefshare.org, or visit with Pastor Brian.

<u>Thank you:</u> A big thank you to all for your acts of kindness after my knee surgery, whether the time and efforts in food preparation on the Meal Train or just showing up with food; a card of well wishes or the gift cards. All was so greatly appreciated. Thank you for thinking of us.

With hearts of gratitude, Carol & Gary Ryum and sister, Della







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

Brian Held Pastor Collin McDonald Pastoral Intern/Youth

Staff

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator Trena Owens Children's Director Ashley Fig Nursery Coordinator Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor Tanya Ostlie Social Media

Elders

Kelly Rachel Chip Steckler Jeremy Owens Blake Reed Darin Hirschkorn

Deacons

Brian Markegard Worship Bernie Satrom Men's Ministry Doris Giedt Missions John Elhard Children's Ministry Fred Aziz Member Care Mark Love Adult Education Penny Orr Women's Ministry John Lynch..... LifeGroups Tim MartinBuilding and Grounds Bill VanEppsBuilding and Grounds

Missionaries Luke & Kelly Lyons Philippines Shan Reed NAB - Japan Brandon & Marcie Jones ... NAB - Brazil Laszlo Daroczi-Csuhai NAB - Romania Debbie Kitchel CMA - Kenya Aaron & Rachel Aziz Vector Expeditions Kody & Kimberly Keysor CRU Ryan & Laura Jensen CRU L & S Central Asia Randy & Kristy Jaspers NCA Regional Minister

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Sunday morning prayer		8:15 AM
Worship Services	9:00 AM 1	L0:30 AM
Children's Church	9:00 AM 1	L0:30 AM
Youth Ministry	9:00 AM	5:43 PM
Adult Sunday School		9:00 AM

Tuesday Ministries

Ladies' Bible Study 10:00 AM Women's BSF 6:30 PM

Wednesday Ministries

Prayer Meeting (Tuesdays in summer)7:00 PM

YTD Giving Report			
Budget (Thru Sept.)	\$	483,637.68	
Giving	\$	323,057.70	
Spending	\$	262,755.61	









And serve Him

September 7, 2025

Message by:

Brian Held

www.jamestowntbc.org 701-952-0822 TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK